
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim receives governor of Basra

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, in his office in Baghdad received

the new governor of Basra Mr. Asaad al-Idani Tuesday 29/8/2017.
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His eminence stressed the need to provide the best services for the citizens of Basra and work

in a complementary manner with the institutions and with the political blocs in the province,

called for working on the completion of projects and fight corruption.
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His eminence called on Idani to make efforts with the tribal institution to end tribal

conflicts and exert greater effort in enforcing law and state authority to achieve security and

bring investments to provide employment opportunities.


